
 

CL 46  2021 09 02         Page 1/1 

Without commitment to advise modifications 

NO.46/2021 
RMCGF INFOLETTER 01 

 

September 2nd, 2021 

 
Dear distributor, Race organizer 

With this Circular Letter we are sending you the first INFOLETTER for the RMCGF 2021 
in Bahrain. This year we will create this Infoletters every time when we have new 
interesting details about Covid-19, Travel restrictions/regulations, Tourist infos, 
Visa/Entry-regulations for Bahrain, … etc.  

The Infoletters will be sent to our network and are published on our website for 
download. Please forward the information to your network and race organizers and ask 
to also hand-over the information to the drivers of the RMCs (online, via app or email) 
so the Rotax racers will be informed in time about any news and changes.  

 
 

Best regards, 

 

 
  iV Stefan, Gruber                 iA Helmut, Voglsam 
  Manager, BRP-Rotax Karting Business               Sales, BRP-Rotax Karting Business 
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